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Comments: I am submitting comments in regards to the Nez Perce Clearwater forest plan.

I strongly object to excluding significant segments for protection and agreeing to open 40,000 acres of critical

habitat for motorized use.

The area of the Hoodoo roadless area should be managed to maximize protection for wildlife ( sensitive and

threatened species). Then, we all win. These national forest belong to me and all Americans. Not to a handful of

vocal, well funded motorized users.

It has been shown, in a number of studies, that wildlife will be impacted. It is required by law that the NP-C

contains standards for sensitive wildlife species, such as wolverines and mountain goats. The science tells us

that these species do best where conflicts with human activities ( snow mobiles, mt. Bikes) are limited. Not

exacerbated.

Finally, include the Great Burn /Hoodoo area in the National Wilderness Preservation System. Finally.

My objections as an interested party in this forest plan demonstrate opposition to the Forest services proposed

plan and should be considered in this process. 

Thank you.


